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 First Annual 4th of July Boat 

Parade: 
All who participated in this summer’s 

parade had boat-loads of fun.  We had about 

16 boats/pontoons.  Join us next year!!! 

 
Front row:  Lady Liberty – Trish Brewinski,  Abe Lincoln - 

Isaac  Conrad, Uncle  Sam - Scott Conrad,   Jill & Bob Anderson. 

Background is Elijah Conrad, Paul Brewinski, & Tim Bohlman 

            

 

 Boat Inspections: 
LPLA and Helga and Rockwood Townships 

contributed funds to provide 1000 hours of boat 

inspections for our access this year. Our own 

Mary May, was one of the inspectors.  Good job, 

Mary! 

              
         Mary May at the access 

 

 Southwest Public Access: 
The DNR completed major repairs to our Public 

Access in mid July.  They dredged out the ramp 

making it deeper and put in new concrete planks on 

which to back in. 

The access was closed for a few days in the middle 

of the week while the work was completed. 

It was a great improvement and made launching and 

loading boats and pontoons much easier and safer. 

Now we hope and pray it makes it through the 

winter without significant ice push damage. 

 



 The Picnic/Annual Meeting: 
Once again, LPLA provided a great venue at 

Balsam Beach Resort for visiting with our lake 

neighbors, sharing a wonderful meal and getting a 

chance to win lots of fun door prizes!!  

 

           
LaVon & Bob Dennistoun                     Gary Barnard-Area Fisheries   

 in line for the meal                               Specialist & Guest Speaker 

 

 
Karen & Alan Katz sit beaming in the amazing chairs and table 

created by Clint Mueller which they won in the AIS fundraiser!!! 

 

 
Under the tent on a beautiful day! 

 

 

 

There were many who made this event possible:  

Northwoods Bait & Tackle 
MJB Appliances 
Wells Fargo 
Maple Ridge Golf  
Insure Forward 
Riverwood Bank 
Northwest Tires 
Ziegler Cat 
JB Lures 
Cenex 
Northway Insurance 
A & M Processing  
Christenson Group Insurance 
Balsam Beach Resort 
Nature’s Edge 
Hill’s Green House 
X-Static Salon 
First National Bank 
Mike & Kathy Jones, Kristie North, Joel & Lin Ward, 

Mike & Dawn Kovacovich, Bruce & Judy Wilson, Alan & 

Karen Katz, Gene & Rosemary Bakke, Tim & LeAnn 

Engelstad, Paul & Trish Brewinski, Bob & Jill Anderson, 

Pat & Mary Delmore, Sue & Gary Bruns. 

 

     ***AND CLINT & PATTY for hosting!!!! 

 

The Lake Association raised $1,960 in AIS 

donations and the raffle netted $1,256.  This is an 

amazing amount and truly shows the generosity of 

our members and their concern for our lake. The 

money will go into funding for the boat inspections 

beginning in May 2019. 

 

 

 LPLA Board: 

   Board members 

 Paul Brewenski-President 
  Mike Kovacovich-vice-president 

  Clint Mueller-treasurer 

   Sue Bruns-secretary 

   Lin Ward-  newsletter 

         Board members: Bob Anderson, 

Alan Colliander, Mary May, Krystie 

North 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

       to these people who have  
                  pre-paid their LPLA memberships for 2019: 
 

David & Betty Ambers, Bob & Jill Anderson, Gene & Rosemary Bakke, Joan Bakke, Brian 

& Lorna Bernstrom, Roger & MaryKay Bernstrom,  Carol & John Boese, Darin Boese, Paul 

& Trish Brewinski, Michele & Mark Brieimaier, Jeff & Christine Brown, Sue & Gary Bruns, 

Brultlag & Fisk Trust, Sharon & Larry Christenson, Alan & Susan Colliander, Tom D’Albani 

& Jane Kilgore, John & Janet Dallman, Pat & Mary Delmore, LaVon & Robert Dennistoun, 

Jared & Penny Echternach, Laddie & Jim Elwell, Tim & Leann Englestad, Randy & Norma 

Frisk, Beth & Brad Fleahman, Kym & Janet Grove, Annette & Marvin Hoisve, Henry Holt, 

Eileen & Keith Horton, Delphine & Jack Jacobson, Chad & Layle Jerome, ,  Kathleen & 

Mike Jones, Karen & Alan Katz, Jackie & Tony Kerr, Barb & Dan Koller, Mike & Dawn 

Kovacovich, Jan & Gary Lange, Marlys Lindstrom, Mary & John May, Jessica & Cody Moen, 

Rich & Erin Morehouse, Clint & Patty Mueller, Dottie Naramore, Krystie North, Liv & 

Norm Paffrath, David & Ellen Parker, Chris & Christine Reak, Dave & Pam Rice, Mark & 

Natalie Ronning, Tim & Pam Ross, Karen & Gary Rubey, Brad & Kirsten Runquist, Cole 

Renier, Randy & Cindy Russell, Riki & Bill Scheela, Lee & Polly Scotland, Michelle & Glenn 

Seibel, Eric & Rade Severseike, Shari Sigoloff & Mike Rawitscher, Jerry & Judy Schue, Lin 

& Joel Ward, Bruce & Judy Wilson 

 

The membership is from January-December 2019, so send in your dues now!!! 

 

THE LAKE NEEDS YOU! The Membership dues are still only $30.00. 

Associate Members: $20.00  Please send your checks to: LPLA, Box 1641, Bemidji, 

MN. 56619 

Name______________________________Phone_____________________ 

Address:___________________________Email______________________ 
 

It’s not too late to donate to the AIS fund—Send a check with your 

membership dues. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                        Fun on the Lake in July at Lin & Joel Ward’s place *photos by Bobbi Kervin 
 

 

                                         

                     
  Geri Wilimek paddle-boarding w/ grandson                  Shadow the dog             *photo by Sue Bruns 

         *photo by Joel Ward 

 

Please send photos of the lake to: Lin Ward—   jward@paulbunyan.net 


